
Iowa State FLL Championship 
On Saturday, FLL’ers from across the 
state came to Ames to compete in the 
State Championship! Team Neutrino 
had an outreach booth and then 
presented with FRC Team 525 to 
about half the teams during judges’ 
deliberations. Congratulations to Mrs. 
Dixon, head coach of the AMS FLL 
teams, for winning the Adult Coach 
Award this year! 
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CADD 
The CADD sub-team made tons of 
progress this week on the drive train! 
Hopefully it will be ready to send to 
Quality Manufacturing on Monday. 

Mechanical 
This week, the mechanical 
sub-team finished the tote 

chute and continued to work 
on the prototype for the 

adjustable side roller intake. 

Programming 
The programmers learned about 

classes and got to practice getting 
input and programming the joystick. 

Coming  Next  Week: We’ll start mentoring our very first Jr. FLL team, Team Proton! 
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